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MONTGOMERY HOUSING AUTHORITY (MHA)

Move to Work (MTW) Expansion-Cohort #3 Rescinded

On May 21*, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) announced that the
department will rescind the notice seeking applications for the Move to Work (MTW) Expansion-
Cohort #3. Therefore, the Montgomery Housing Authority (MHA) will not proceed with its 2021
MTW Expansion application. MHA is committed to providing better housing options for our
families, increasing self-sufficiency, and improving the economic growth of our community. We
plan to pursue future programs that will allow us to achieve these goals.

If you have questions, please contact Brandie Townsend, Director of Resident Services, at (334)
593-9617 or btownsend @mbhatoday.org.
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